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            Letter 10 

            
10th September 2021 

        
     
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 – RAF Humanitarian Engineering Online Course 
October Half Tem 

 
The Smallpeice Trust are running a free course for Year 9 students in October half term.  Students can 
discover where engineering can take you on this RAF supported online engineering course based on true to 
life humanitarian type missions undertaken by RAF personnel.  The closing date is 26th September. 
 
For more information please see link below: 
 

Smallpeice Engineering Course 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Bond 
Careers Coordinator 
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